
 

 

Help in Action evaluation 2020 

This year was a year like no other… due to the COVID-19 outbreak, the Help in Action team was not 

able to travel to Nepal this year. They could, however, still support and coordinate some projects 

from home. Find below a summary of the 2020 activities. 

 

Gangchen Samling School 

Donations from Mani Bhadra have been used to help 24 students receive an education. So with your 

donations, some of the poorest children from Katmandhu have been enabled to go to school and 

build their futures. One of them is Sujan, who joyfully expresses his good wishes to his sponsors: 

 

  

Remote learning 

 

Owing so kindly to the smartphone donations,  

more than 70 children in Nepal were able to  

follow lessons online during the lockdown   

in their country. 

 

 

Since February the 5th 2021 the schools in Nepal were given permission to reopen. Following all the 

necessary precautions the children of Gangchen Samling school are now able to attend school. The 



 

 

school has been provided with finances to sanitize the school, buy hand gel, soap and face masks to 

keep the children as safe as possible. 

 

 

New building Sed Gyued Monastery Kathmandu – Nepal 

The work on the new building at SED GYUED monastery is now well underway. This building will 

provide classrooms and accommodation for the ever-increasing number of young monks arriving at 

the monastery; either because they have no family or because their family is unable to care for them. 

Since the beginning of the 2021 the monastery has welcomed a further 20 small monks bringing the 

total to 90. They desperately need the space that the new building will provide for classrooms and 

bedrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Help in Action and all the people who received help, we express our 

heartfelt and most sincere gratitude for your donations in 2020. 


